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Public Comment City Of Olympia Response 
General  

 

Thank you for the comment.  The City of Olympia uses 
the stormwater design guidelines provided by the 
Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology).  
Ecology’s Stormwater Manual for Western Washington 
(SWMMWW), as indicated in your comments, 
acknowledges the Western Washington Hydrology 
Model, the model used to design stormwater facilities, 
does not include snowfall and snowmelt.  However, the 
SWMMWW also indicates that rain-on-snow events are 
typically common in western Washington between 1,500 
and 3,000 elevations.  The highest elevation within the 
City of Olympia is approximately 380 feet.  For these 
reasons, no change in design requirements as a 
component of the 2022 Drainage Design and Erosion 
Control Manual are proposed to address your 
comments. 


